
REPORT FROM 
THE AD-HOC 
RETAIL 
MARIJUANA 
COMMITTEE
Town of Falmouth November 13th 2017



Purpose of the 
Ad Hoc 

Committee

• The purpose of the committee is to make 

recommendations to the Council regarding zoning 

amendments, and licensing requirements as needed, 

related to retail (commercial) marijuana enterprises in 

Falmouth.



Committee 
Composition & 

Outreach

• Committee Members: Andy Jones, Karen Farber, 

Claudia King

• Committee received testimony from: Falmouth School 

Officials, Falmouth Police Department, Representative 

Teresa Pierce, Code Enforcement Officer Justin Brown



Findings • Growing

• Manufacturing

• Testing

• Retail Sales

• Social Clubs



Other 
Considerations 

& Next Steps

• We currently have a moratorium that lasts until April 

9th 2018

• We are waiting for state government to finalize rules

• We are still researching growing and manufacturing 

uses to come up with suggestions to the council for a 

future ordinance


